
 

 

 

 
MEMORANDUM 

To: The Honorable President and Members of the City Council 
c/o Natawna Austin, Executive Secretary 

From:  Andy Frank, Director of Real Estate  

Date: June 27, 2022 

Re: CCB 21-0110 City Property - Renaming Mullan Park to Tupac Amaru Shakur Park 

 

Position: Does Not Object 

 

The Department of Real Estate is reporting on CCB 21-0110 City Property - Renaming Mullan Park to 

Tupac Amaru Shakur Park. 

The Department of Real Estate foresees no direct fiscal or operational impact from City Council Bill 21-

0110 and does not object to its passage. 

 

CC:  

Celeste Amato, Chief of Staff, Comptroller’s Office 

    KC Kelleher, Director of Communication, Comptroller’s Office 

Nina Themelis, Mayor’s Office      


